
 

 

Big Sky/ Glendale Board Report 

 

 Once again we will be welcoming back Dan and Krista Anderson. They do a fantastic job with the 

students and are greatly respected on the colony. The colony graduated one student last year, but will 

be gaining two this school year. Professional development will include the use of the Teachscape 

resources.  

 Ellen Christopherson will be coming back for her 17th year. She continues to be a crucial part of 

the school since there has been teacher turnover the last three years. I along with the colony are very 

grateful for her commitment to the District and colony students. Glendale Colony School welcomes Jay 

McGraw as the new teacher. Jay is transferring from Browning Middle School. He was able to meet the 

students and observe the class at the end of the school year and is very excited to start work. Jay will be 

the first male teacher at the colony since it was opened. The students are very excited. The colony will 

also be welcoming two new first graders. They will be replacing the one that graduated. This will move 

the enrollment to 17.  

 The students and staff at Big Sky and Glendale are excited for the upcoming school year and 

look forward to their visits from Ranger Kelly, Carlene Salois and Sienna Speicher.  

  

Billie Jo Juneau 

Rural Schools Principal 


